From: IRS.SPEC.Partners@mmail.orcmacro.com
To: [e-mail address]

Subject: Reminder: 2008 IRS SPEC Partner Satisfaction Survey
Dear IRS SPEC Partner:

Recently you should have received an e-mail message from Macro International asking for your participation in the 2008 SPEC Partner Satisfaction Survey.  To ensure that the findings represent the views of all SPEC partners, we urge you to take a few minutes to complete the survey.  The final cut-off date is Friday, March 30, 2008.  If you have already completed the survey, thank you for your participation.

The survey is located on the Internet at Hyperlink

You can access the survey from any computer that has Internet access by clicking on the above Internet address or by copying the Internet address into your browser.  The web address above includes a password that will enable you to exit the survey and re-enter at a later time.  It will also protect any data you have entered if you experience any computer disruptions.  Macro International will not share these passwords with the IRS at any time during or after this study.

If you have any questions about the survey administration or are having problems accessing the survey, please contact Sherri Settle at  Macro International at IRS.SPEC.Partners@mmail.orcmacro.com or 1-888-285-7976.  

If you have any general questions about the nature of the study, please contact Ronald Deaett of the IRS at 401-525-4214 or Ronald.Deaett@irs.gov.

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

Larry Luskin, Project Director

Macro International
